
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Parks and 
Recreation Commission of the City of Solana Beach have 
CHANGED their regularly scheduled meeting location for 
Thursday, June 13, 2024.  This meeting will be held at 
Fletcher Cove Community Center, 133 Pacific Avenue, 
instead of the La Colonia Community Center.  
 

 
Dated this 16th day of May, 2024. 
 
 
 
 

Kirk Wenger 

________________________________________ 

Recreation Manager 


